
 

 
 

 

An invitation to Tupton Hall School’s Year 5&6 Open Evening 
 

Thursday 16 September 2021 6.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m.  
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in what our school has to offer prospective students, families and 
members of our community.  As a good starting point, this prospectus will provide you with an insight into 
Tupton Hall School, its core purpose, values and opportunities that it offers our local children, families and 
communities.  
 
The choice of a secondary school is an important one for you and your child.  As parents we want our 
children to be safe, healthy, happy, and achieve throughout their secondary school years.  With this in 
mind, the staff and governors are committed to delivering a standard of education that rivals the very best, 
and give you our assurance that we will strive each day to be the best we can be. 
 
We are part of The Redhill Academy Trust, the highest performing Trust in the East Midlands. This 
partnership ensures that we are challenged to be at our best, prepared for change and can learn together 
in order to meet your expectations.  
 
Our highly skilled and well qualified teachers and support staff work together with students and parents to 
create a formidable team with one common goal - the best possible success for every child. At Tupton Hall 
School students and staff benefit from first rate facilities, ensuring that learning is engaging. ICT provision 
throughout the school is excellent and together with a broad and balanced curriculum offer, teaching and 
learning is innovative and compelling for all.   
 
We are very ambitious for all students to achieve their academic potential and expect our students to work 
hard and play hard. We value and invest heavily in supporting their personal development and help them 
learn about the broader aspects of life. There is an extensive range of sporting, musical, creative and 
theatrical opportunities on offer for students, together with many other clubs and activities to extend 
learning outside of the classroom.   
 
I am delighted to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 16 September 6.00 pm - 8.00 pm. where 
you will have the opportunity to visit faculties and speak with staff and students. We are very mindful of 
ongoing safety concerns regarding Covid -19. With this in mind, we ask that you book one of the three 
available visiting slots ASAP by telephoning or emailing the school at enquiries@tuptonhall.org.uk  
 
A one way system will be in operation around the school, and there will be controlled audience numbers 
in the Richard Smith Hall where talks will be provided.  The visiting booking times are 6.00 p.m. 6.30 
p.m. and 7.00 p.m. The Richard Smith Hall talks will be for 20 minutes and will be held at 6.10 p.m. 6.40 
p.m. and 7.10 p.m. 
 
We look forward to meeting you to begin building a strong and lasting relationship. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 

Andrew J Knowles     Headteacher   
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